CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 13, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04730-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 2:56 PM

To: ‘Dana Rudolph'

Subject: RE: FPL rate increase

Good afternoon Ms. Rudolph,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Dana Rudolph [mailto:mybeadgallery@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 1:20 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL rate increase

Dana Rudolph
14361 Edna Circle

Port Charlotte, FL 33981

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer

Commission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
3520 Shumard Oak Blvd.

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Dear Ms. Stauffer:


FPSC Commission Clerk
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I am concerned for the people of Florida who will be forced to pay a rate increase to FPL for no other reason
than pure profit to the shareholders and executives. And “forced” is the proper word to use because there is no
other option to the residents of Florida except for FPL.

FPL has marketed itself as one of the most affordable power companies in the country. Please don't make that a
lie by allowing this rate increase.

Sincerely,

Dana Rudolph

FPL customer (Englewood and Port Charlotte, Florida)





